
First Nations Education 
Box 430 

Parksville, B.C. 

V9P-2G5 

 

 
Dear CEAP Families: 

The First Nations Program is planning our annual Winter Celebration dinner. 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your family to join us 

for an evening of delicious food, friendship and fun. 

      WHAT?      =      WINTER CELEBRATION DINNER 

 
 

     WHERE?    =    PARKSVILLE COMMUNITY CENTRE          

                                   132 E Jensen   

                                        PARKSVILLE, B.C. 
 

 

     WHEN?      =    THURSDAY, DECEMBER 3rd, 2015 
 

 

       TIME         =          DOORS OPEN AT 5:00 pm 

                                       DINNER AT 6:00 pm 

 
 

                     Looney – Toonie draws, Children’s draws and door prizes 

 

We will be having our annual Loonie/ Toonie auction. If you would like to       

donate items to the auction; just let your Home School Liaison worker know. 

 

 

            
COME MEET AND VISIT THE FIRST NATIONS STAFF 

AND OTHER FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS 

 
 

Remember, this is NOT a potluck dinner. All you need to do is come  

and join us for a wonderful evening of smiles, laughter, entertainment   

and good company. 


